
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to you all and we hope you all enjoyed the break! 
The children have all settled back in to the routines brilliantly and 
they seem to have grown up in the short time they were off too! 

When we came back on Monday the reading corner had turned 
into a jungle!! There were some little monkeys who had lost their 
mummies so we helped them to find them. We have read ‘Monkey 
Puzzle’ by Julia Donaldson (about a little monkey who has lost his 
mum) and talked about the different jungle animals and the 
sounds they make. Maybe your child could make some of the 
animal sounds for you!? 

We hope you all got your letter about the children meeting some 
jungle animals. This will be done in smaller groups so that they can 
touch some of them and ask lots of questions and should be really 
interesting! 

We are seeing lots of progress in the children’s reading. They are 
joining in some of our familiar stories and singing lots of songs. I 
know they really enjoying taking home their reading books. Please 
keep doing this at home as it is really important for their 
development and if you would like more books each week, you can 
always visit your local library. 

Reading club is starting again on Friday and we hope lots of you 
will be coming. We look forward to seeing you! 

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team! 
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